Northern California Association of DeafBlind

April Social and Board Election Meeting

NCADB will host a social and Board of Directors Election meeting.  It is VERY important that all members show up for the meeting.  The election is being held to choose 5 candidates to fill the 5 seats for the 2023-2027 board term.

When: Saturday, April 1, 2023
What time: 11 am to 3 pm
Where:  The LightHouse for the Blind and Visually Impaired
      1155 Market Street, 10th Floor
      San Francisco, CA 94103

Note:  Please bring your own lunch.  The NCADB board members are treating attendees with desserts.

RSVP: People who plan to attend are asked to please send RSVPs by Wednesday, March 29, 2023.  Please e-mail to ncadbinfo@gmail.com.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Membership Dues:  Members are encouraged to bring money and/or membership forms if they have not already renewed their membership dues for 2023 before this date.  For more information, contact Mike Raby-Brown at ncadbtreasurer@gmail.com. You have to be a member to be able to vote in the board election in April.  If anyone wishes to become a member, forms will be provided during the social, or you can visit www.ncadb.org for a membership form and information on payment.

Raffle drawing!  1 ticket for $1; 7 tickets for $5.  Bring your own money.

COME ONE!  COME ALL!
